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Mr. Joe Busch
Director, Industrial Processing

and Disposal -~
Integrated Resource:Recovery - FLDC} %\ D‘qu'&
3811 sW 47th Avenue, Suite 619
Davie, Florida 33314

RE: Receipt of Completed Part A Application Pursuant to the Toxicity
Characteristic (TC) Final Rule

Dear Mr. Busch:

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge receipt of the revised Part
A application submitted by Integrated Resource Recovery on February 6,
1991. This submittal completes your original application received on
September 22,.1990.

Effective September 25, 1990, Integrated Resource Recovery has interim
status to manage the TC wastes Numbered DO18 through D0O43. Integrated
Resource Recovery must submit a Part B Application when called upon to do
so by EPA.

Interim status for TC wastes requires that Integrated Resource Recovery
manage these wastes in compliance with all the applicable regulations in
40 CFR 265 until such time as a final decision is made on the completed
hazardous waste permit application, which includes the Part B.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Ms. Lisa
Perras of my staff at (404) 347-7603. Florida has not adopted the TC
regulations as state law. Questions regarding state TC requirements
should be directed to the Florida Department of Environmental Regulation.
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James H. Scarbrough, P.E., Chief
RCRA and Federal Facilities Branch
Waste Management Division

cc: Mr. Barry Swihart, Florida DER
Mr. Scott Benyon, Florida DER
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